Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, August 4, 2017 2:54 PM

To: ‘Ryan Reich’; stucker@blm.gov; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
Cc: Dakota Neel; Rebecca Haskell; Aaron Lieb; ‘'Thomas Franklin'
Subject: RE: Remediation of Big Papi Federal #2H (2RP-4141)

Ryan,

Thank you for the notification. | believe this delineation is associated with the release on 2/28/17, from a flowline in the
adjacent pasture. If so, the OCD tracking number is 2RP-4141. Please advise if incorrect.

Thanks,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

From: Ryan Reich [mailto:rreich@americansafety.net]

Sent: Monday, July 24, 2017 11:55 AM

To: stucker@blm.gov; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Cc: Dakota Neel <DNeel2@concho.com>; Rebecca Haskell <RHaskell@concho.com>; Aaron Lieb <ALieb@concho.com>;
'Thomas Franklin' <tfranklin@americansafety.net>

Subject: Remediation of Big Papi Federal #2H (2RP-4141)

Mrs. Tucker and Mr. Bratcher,

On behalf of Concho Operating LLC., ASSI would like confirm intentions to proceed with horizontal delineation utilizing
air rotary drilling techniques at the Big Papi Federal #002H. ASSI personnel along with COG and Scarborough Drilling will
be onsite to perform field activities (i.e., soil sampling). Field activities are proposed between July 26" and August

2" 2017. Notification to the New Mexico 811 system have been completed. Any concerns, questions or stipulations of
any kind should be addressed to me directly.

Thank you for your time,

Ryan Reich

Environmental Project Manager
Mobile 432.557.7963

Office 432.552.7625



r ~adl AMERICAN

= SAFETY
SERVICES
INC



